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Comments: I am in adamant opposition to the proposed changes for the Holland Lake Lodge on Public Land

managed by the US Forrest Service. Instead of three (3) acres which the general public has no access to unless

they are paying, the leasing proprietors are proposing fifteen (15) acres under the same and expanded operation.

This further reduces my access to a unique aspect of forest and wilderness experience for me. That is NOT

acceptable!

 

What should be done, is revoke the lease, have all the structures removed at the current owner's expense,

expand and modernize the public campground on the site to increase reasonably priced recreational

opportunities available to the growing Montana population.

 

Montana DOES NOT NEED more facilities catering to the out of state wealthy and foreign monied High Rollers.

We need more affordable vacation and recreational wilderness experiences for the growing working and middle

classes.

 

I've seen similar developments at other location that effectively cause a retreat of the what the forest and

wilderness offer as an experience to me and other visitors. Do NOT let this happen. It is an extremely negative

impact that will NEVER be reversed!

 

I am also very concerned about the 32, 500 square feet of new building construction on the site along with what

appears to be 121 new, paved parking spaces. Many more vehicles, emissions, lost of wildlife habitat, an over

four fold increase in visitors with severe sewage and water usage impact. Do not let this happen to the fragile,

and unique, eco-system which is Holland Lake.   

 

Bottom line: I want to be Explicitly clear: WE DO NOT WANT THIS RESORT anywhere, but specifically, on

Public Land. Do not allow the over development of our rare and unique Montana scenic locations.

 

 


